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Newsletter # 9 
Friday 3rd July 2020 
Term 2, Week 10

From the Leadership Team

Term 3, Week 1: 
Monday 20th July 
First day of Term 3

Term 3, Week 2: 
Thursday 30th July 
School Photos

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Leadership would firstly like to congratulate everyone on a wonderful term and getting 
to the finish line in one piece. We really appreciated the community’s understanding 
over the last few months and now feel we are able to breathe a little easier. Next term 
sees us return to our ‘new normal.’ We are really looking forward to opening the doors 
and welcoming our families back into the school, to celebrate learning and success.

Our character strength over the first two weeks is Leadership. Our Wandana Action 
Team and House Captains will be thinking of what ways we can catch up on some 
of our great events, do some fundraising and put on some fun activities for students. 
School banking will be returning, and we will also resume our advertising and planning 
for the postponed Colour Run in Term 4.

As we are looking into the next 2 terms to complete 2020, we are sad to say goodbye 
to a few faces. Belinda Smith is continuing in her role as the Principal at Blakeview 
Primary School for the next 6 months and Mataos Tsourou, who was with us only a 
short time, has accepted a teaching role at Torrens Rd. We wish them well on their new 
and continued adventures. I will remain in the Acting Principal role while Belinda is 
away so please come past and have a chat if you need. 

A few notes have gone home this week, including your child’s report. School photos are 
back on and need to be ordered via the MSP envelope or website. Please contact the 
office if your child has ‘misplaced’ any of the notes from the week.

Have a safe and happy holidays and we will see you rested on the 20th of July.

Kind regards,

Tegan Sims, Principal

Wishing everyone 
a safe and happy 

holiday break.  
See you next term!

Upcoming Events:



Creativity is thinking of new 
ways to do things.   
This term our school had to think of new 
ways to continue  learning with many 
students working from home. Teachers, 
students and families had to be very creative 
to make it happen. I’m proud of what we 
were able to achieve together- but it’s great 
to now be back together again at school!  

Creativity 
Wandana Performing Arts

Dance learning from home

Music learning from home
Back together, time for 

drama!

Using technology to deliver 
learning programs


